Draft Policy ARIN-2014-14
Removing Needs Test from Small
IPv4 Transfers



Discussion

Work continues on this draft policy to try to
increase support among the community and
to address concerns of those opposed, where
possible. Some concerns with the viability of
the problem statement may result in it being
redrafted. It is hoped that these changes will
be ready for presentation at the April ARIN
Public Policy Meeting in San Francisco.



